
Parents & Guardians
Your input is 
requested 
for the  
2018-2019
Budget 

As we develop 
the 2018-19 budget, the 

Rainy River District School 
Board is seeking your input 

regarding budget priorities for the 
upcoming school year.

Click here or 
visit www.rrdsb.com  

to take the short survey. 

Deadline: April 18, 2018

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8XS9PRQ

